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I hope you all had a great Easter break and were able to enjoy yourselves now that the 
restrictions are gradually being lifted.  In terms of school procedures our guidance remains 
pretty much unchanged.  The one aspect that has been updated is around trips and after 
school activities. 
 
Therefore, we are currently liaising with the companies who used to deliver our after school 
clubs and hopefully we can gradually begin to offer some after school activities in the 
coming weeks.   
 
The Government have said that schools can resume educational day visits from 12th 
April.  Therefore, each year group is currently looking into possible class trips for June or 
July.  All bookings will be provisional and any visit will be conducted in line with COVID-19 
guidelines and regulations in place at that time.  
 
The Government hope to announce that domestic residential educational visits will be able 
to commence from the 17th May.  The year 6 PGL residential trip is booked for 28th June 
2021 and we hope that finally the pupils will be able to enjoy their trip away.  The week 
away will be conducted in line with relevant coronavirus (COVID-19) secure guidance and 
regulations in place at that time, as well as those set by PGL. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting term ahead and with the warmer weather, classes are 
planning their curriculum so they can make use of the school grounds and local area as 
much as possible.  
 
 
 
 



D 

. 

 

  

 

 

Staffing Update 
 

Mrs Madan has returned back to school to continue teaching 4S.  We would 
like to thank Miss Qadir for covering the class over the last few weeks. 
 
Congratulations to Miss Powers who gave birth to a lovely baby boy during the 
Easter Holidays.  Miss Ghai has been covering the class since Easter and will 
continue to do so until 21st May.  We thank her for her time at Cherry Lane.   
 
On Monday 24th May, Mrs Robins returns from her maternity leave and will 
take over as teacher for 1P until the end of the summer term.  Mrs Robins has 
been in school on a few occasions recently and has been in the class to get to 
know the children.   
 



 
 

21st June – 2nd July – Life Bus 
7th June – Nursery Open Day 

28th June – 2nd July – PGL 
5th July – Year 1 School Trip - Bird World 

W/C 12th July – New Reception Pupils & Parents Meeting 
 

 

Children Centre Buggy Park 
 
As the Children’s Centre have resumed services they need the buggy park kept free for their 

visiting mums with pushchairs.  Therefore, the buggy park next to the Children’s Centre 

must be kept clear for the Children Centre use only.  Please do not use it store your 

children’s bikes during the day.   

 

 

 
 

 
 

Afterschool Clubs (Ballet/Games/Martial Arts & Games) 

We will be re-introducing the Afterschool Clubs from week commencing 10th May.  A form 

will be sent out via email so please check your emails to register your child’s interest in 

starting the clubs.  
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Summer Term – 2021 

 

Mayday Bank Holiday - Monday 3rd May (School Closed) 

Half term:  Monday, 31
st
 May to Friday, 4

th
 June 

Summer 2 starts:  Tuesday, 8
th
 June 

Term ends:  Thursday, 22
nd

 July @ 2pm 

 

STAFF TRAINING DAYS – SCHOOL CLOSED 

7th June & 23rd July 2021 


